
From: Kester, Tony
To: Shealy, Boyd <bshealy@ohr.sc.gov>

Date: 9/19/2014 2:34:52 PM
Subject: RE: Anne Wolf Return to Work

Thanks.

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Shealy, Boyd
Sent: Friday, September 19, 2014 2:07 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: Anne Wolf Return to Work

Tony, the Board received the return to work order from Anne Wolf's doctor. She must work half days from 9/15/14 to 
9/29/14. Her duties must also be sedentary in nature with no travel during this time.

Thank you,

Boyd

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it contain information from the SC Budget and Control Board's Human Resources Division 
which may be confidential or privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the named addressee, you 
should not disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from 
your system and destroy all electronic and hard copies of the communication, including attachments. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this e­
mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the SC Budget and Control Board.
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